
 

 

 
Dear Provider Partner, 

As per the August 11 communication to providers, the FY21 Adopted Budget resulted in 
changes to the Indirect Cost Rate (ICR) Initiative, including a funding cut for FY20 ICR 
amendments. To provide more information about the implementation of the funding cut and 
answer questions received from providers, the City Implementation Team (CIT) is inviting 
your organization to a webinar on Tuesday, August 25. Please join us by registering here. 
We request that you register for one session, and one representative per organization. 
Questions regarding the Initiative may be directed to CIT@mocs.nyc.gov. 

Sincerely, The City Implementation Team 

 

  

 

 
 

https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?data=02%7C01%7Coluwa.small%40mocs.nyc.gov%7C6f08ac8ceb844430c97408d84509129e%7C32f56fc75f814e22a95b15da66513bef%7C0%7C0%7C637335252677629498&reserved=0&sdata=O1HR5sur6Am4Hy9znbMUpjFynzo2XKW4g%2Fog1xJx%2B9s%3D&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww1.nyc.gov%2Fassets%2Fnonprofits%2Fdownloads%2Fpdf%2FAug11_Indirect_Rate_Initative_Update.pdf%3Futm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dgovdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://gcc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?data=02%7C01%7Coluwa.small%40mocs.nyc.gov%7C6f08ac8ceb844430c97408d84509129e%7C32f56fc75f814e22a95b15da66513bef%7C0%7C0%7C637335252677639468&reserved=0&sdata=tMmsJ61R84MeYo8%2FYf2geV5LFRVB18qotfWAOqkOT3I%3D&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Fupdate-on-indirect-cost-rate-funding-initiative-tickets-117562768405%3Futm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dgovdelivery&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
mailto:CIT@mocs.nyc.gov

